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3Oth September, 2017

To,

M/s DP Agorwol & Co.
4th Floor, 261/263,
DR,DNRoad,Fort,
Mumbai- 400001.

Dear Sir,

we are pleased to inform you that, pursuant to section 13g of the companies Act, 20r3,your firm
has been appointed as statutory Auditor ofour company, in the meeting ofthe shareholder ofthe
company held on 29th september, 2017 for the Financial year 2017-2018 with immediate effecr at
a remuneration that has been decided between the Board of Directors of the Company and the
Audit Committee.

Kindly acknowledge the receipt ofthe same.

Thanking You,

For Avance T
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Bimal Kamdar
Director
DIN: O2a28913
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